
Head Teacher Mrs S. Edwards 

EPS Attendance 

Target 

 

03/09/20-18/12/20 

R—  97.9% 

Y1— 98.4% 

Y2— 97.7% 

Y3— 98.1% 

Y4— 97.2% 

Y5— 97.4% 

Y6— 95.7% 

Overall attendance 

for the whole 

school for   3rd 

September to   18th 

December     was  

averaging at  

97.5%. 

This is above 

our target. 

Please help us to 

raise this % by en-

suring your  child 

attendance is good 

or better. 

Is your child’s 

class 

“On time at  

5 to 9” ?  

School opens at 

8.45am when chil-

dren can go to their 

classrooms and get 

ready for the start 

of the school day. 

Please make sure 

that your child is in 

their class, ready to 

work by 8.55am at 

the latest.  

Eastlands Primary School 

 

Communication in school  -  

If you wish to discuss your child’s need or raise a concern it is best to speak, in 

the first instance, to the class teacher or teaching assistant. 

If you wish to talk to a member of the senior leadership team please arrange an 

appointment with:- 

 Miss Shipp if you have a child in Nursery or Reception 

 Miss Tuckey about Year 1 & 2 children 

 Mrs Warrington about children in Year 3 & 4 and  

 Mr Northedge about children in Year 5 & 6 

 If you wish to talk further contact the office to arrange an appointment 

with myself. 

Thank you 

Term dates. - 

 

Thursday 1st  April —School closes for 

Easter  

Mon19th April— Summer Term starts 

Mon 3rd May—Bank Holiday 

May 31st– June 4th—Half Term 

July 20th—School closes to pupils for 

Summer 

July 21st— Staff training day 

Happy Birthday  to all our chil-
dren  who celebrate their birth-
days in March: 

 1: Yugaan, Ava 
  2 : Douglas, Henry  

  3: James, Maia, Alice 

  4: Demira 

  5: Marley, Olly, Joseph 

  6: Jorjah-Louise, Archie, Lazar,      

Summer, Willow 

Staffing 

Congratulations to Miss Haynes and her partner who have welcomed their son 

Albie Findley on Monday 15th February.   

Welcome back to Mrs Thomas who is returning from maternity leave 

Teacher placements:- 

Year 3— Miss Naeem 

Year 4— Miss Harris 

   

Safeguarding is Everybody’s Responsibility 

Eastlands Primary School 

Lansdowne Place, Rugby CV21 3RY Tel: 01788 57328 
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Head Teacher Mrs S. Edwards 

Eastlands Primary School 

 

We all have the right to feel safe all the time. 

Eastlands Primary School Protective Behaviours Curriculum  

Congratulations to Evayah who wrote a poem and had the opportunity to 

read this poem live on Coventry and Warwickshire BBC radio on Valen-

tines Day.  

Please see link on website page:- 

https://www.eastlandsprimaryschool.co.uk/key-information/personal-development 

Parent Surveys   

December 2020  - TLC focus You said We say 

TLC appointment easy to book 

Conversation with teacher was useful 

Question raised addressed appropriately  

97 % agree and strongly agree  

School communication  

Communications were informative and supportive 
School coronavirus actions  

One way system is work keeping  

High profile of hygiene  - Reducing absence for all by 
sending home pupils who are unwell promptly 

 

91% agree & strongly agree 

94% agree & strongly agree 

80% agree & strongly agree 

 

There are plans for 

paving a one way 

system around school 

to aid movement 

4th January 2021   - information for keyworker provi-

sion requirements was gathered and used in lock-

down 3. 

 N/A 

February 2021 ( 53 responses)    

Communications were informative and supportive  85% agree & strongly agree 

6% neither agree or disagree 

 

Individual support offered was helpful  76%agree & strongly agree 

15% neither agree or disagree 

 

Accessing Remote learning was mostly successful  83%-agree & strongly agree 

6% neither agree or disagree 

 

PSA 

Thank you to the PSA team who have continued to work hard in recent 

months in the lead up to Christmas, on the allotment, and on planning future 

events. You are invited to join their next meeting, via zoom, on Tuesday 16th 

March. Details are on PSA page school website. 



 


